

c/o Sandie Mulcahy RWE Npower Trigonos Swindon Wiltshire SN5 6PB

30 January 2013

Dear the North Wiltshire Has House Harriers

On behalf of everyone at Prospect Hospice, I would like to say a huge thank you for raising a total of £2,045.29 through the 2012 Santa Dash. Congratulations on your amazing achievement and thank you for your continued support.

We value all the support we receive from our local community and further afield. The expert care and support we provide to patients and their families is made possible because of the confidence people like you have shown by supporting our services in this way.

You can also join us on Facebook. Just search for Prospect Hospice and 'like' our page and you will be kept up to date with all the latest news and events.

Once again, a huge thank you for supporting our work.

Kind Regards

Mela Durston

Challenge Event Fundraiser

Moormead Road Wroughton Swindon SN4 9BY Tel 01793 813355 Fax 01793 815432 www.prospect-hospice.net